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Scott Crandall 

Fwd: Support Letter

Inge Miller Wed, Feb 14, 2024 at 8:46 PM
To: Melanie Grabarkiewicz, Scott Crandall 

This is from the neighbors directly behind us.  The guy from the city mentioned that they would be the most critical ones since our house 
sits so close to the back property line.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Marjorie Checkoway 
Date: Wed, Feb 14, 2024 at 8:40 PM
Subject: Support Letter
To: Inge Miller 

To Whom It May Concern:

We support the plan for the screened porch addition proposed by Inge and David Miller and Meadowlark Builders at 1125 Fair Oaks 
Pkwy, Ann Arbor, MI 48104. The plan looks like a positive enhancement to the house and seems compatible with the historic 
neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Marjorie and Barry Checkoway
1920 Norway Rd, Ann Arbor, MI 48104
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Scott Crandall 

Fwd: letter of support

Inge Miller Thu, Feb 15, 2024 at 1:24 PM
To: Melanie Grabarkiewicz, Scott Crandall 

This is from the neighbor on the garage side of the house.  Not as critical, but I figured neighbors on all sides would be worth it.  One 
more coming!

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Jill Baumhover
Date: Thu, Feb 15, 2024 at 1:03 PM
Subject: letter of support
To: inge Miller <inge.miller@gmail.com>

To Whom It May Concern:

We would like to express our support for the Screened Porch Addition that Inge and David Miller at 1125 Fair Oaks Pkwy, Ann Arbor, MI 
48104 are planning for with the design and build assistance from Meadowlark Builders.  The plans are in keeping with the neighborhood 
and we have no reason to object to this project. 

Sincerely,

Jill and Brian Baumhover
1137 Fair Oaks Pkwy
Ann Arbor, MI 48104

mailto:inge.miller@gmail.com


To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in support of the Screened Porch Addition that Inge and David Miller are planning 
at 1125 Fair Oaks Pkwy, Ann Arbor, MI 48104. I live next door at 1111 Fair Oaks Parkway.  I’ve 
seen the design and believe it is appropriate for their house and compatible with other houses 
on our street. It is my understanding that Meadowlark Builders will handle the project, and that 
the company has a fine reputation. 

Sincerely,

Carol E. Mull

Homeowner,
1111 Fair Oaks Parkway
Ann Arbor, MI 48104


